
  

Knowlton Township - GEA Program 

C/O Concord Energy Services  

520 S. Burnt Mill Rd 
Voorhees, NJ 08043 

 

 
 

Resident 
 

123 Main St. 
 

Town, NJ 00000 
 
 

 
 

 

Important information concerning your electric supply. 

  



 
 
 
 

We are contacting you to inform you that the current Knowlton Township  

Energy Aggregation Program will soon be coming to an end. 
 

 
Here's What’s Happening: 

• The contract that Knowlton Township has, through the Sussex-Warren Area Energy 
Co-Op, with IDT Energy, Inc. to furnish your electric supply through the Government 
Energy Aggregation Program is ending on December 31, 2020 and has not been 
renewed. 

 
Here’s What Happens Next: 

• Your electric supply service will be returned to your local utility company, JCP&L. This 
will happen with your December 2020 Meter Read. No action is required on your part 
and this letter is informative only. Your electric service will continue uninterrupted. 

• If you have questions about this information, please contact IDT Energy at 855-823-
9309, or email contactus@idtenergy.com. Thank you for having chosen IDT Energy to 
supply your electricity. We look forward to serving you again in the future. 
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